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Motor Vehicle Information: 
 
NEW WAVE OF SCAM TEXT IMPERSONATING COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF MOTOR 
VEHICLES.  
 
The Colorado Department of Motor Vehicles has identified a new scam!  Texts that are 
impersonating the department.  
 
These messages are NOT from the Colorado Department of Motor Vehicles, even if they 
use the DMV logo.  
 
The Department of Motor Vehicles does not initiate contact via unsolicited text 
messages or emails to demand payment for tickets or to threaten prosecution or 
suspension of privileges in this manner.  
 
Please follow the guidelines below:  
* DO NOT click on any links.  
* DO NOT share any personal or financial information.  
* DO NOT reply to the message.  
 
If individuals are concerned about the status of their driver's license, vehicle 
registration, or any potential tickets, they should contact the Colorado DMV directly 
through the DMV's official website or by phone at 303-205-5600. They should not use 
any contact information provided in a suspicious text and or email. 
 
The Election and Recording Department can be reached at 522-1544 for voter and 
election questions or recording information.  The Motor Vehicle Department can be 
reached at 522-1158 for license plates/renewals or titling a vehicle.  You can also reach 
our office by email at baconp@logancountyco.gov . Like us on Facebook at Logan 
County Elections/MotorVehicle/Recording  
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